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Comments: As much as I enjoy using the shooting areas in the National Forest, I believe the areas are to close to

the public road, Gold Camp Rd, and pose a safety issue. I also don't like all the trash left in the shooting areas.

There needs to be a clean up by those using the ranges after each shooting event, it shouldn't fall to the US

Forest Service to clean the areas up. 


